
From: Nick Smith 

Sent: 08 April 2009 16:43 
To: 
Cc: 

Alan Coyle; Marshall Poulton; Colin MacKenzie; Andy Conway 

Gill Lindsay 
Subject: RE: Council Report 
Attachments: City of Edinburgh Council - 30 April 2009 Phase lb.doc 

Alan 

Good report. Initial comments attached. I have put in the claims bit to hopefully save you some 
time but would appreciate a view from yourself the others re "appropriateness". Note that my 
redraft of the cost estimates is a first stab and needs some finessing. I don't like the word 
"minimum" but can't think of a more appropriate term at the moment. 

Kind regards 

Nick 

Nick Smith 
Senior Solicitor 
Legal Services Division 
City of Edinburgh Council 
City Chambers Business Centre L 1 
High Street 
Edinburgh EH1 1Y J 

(t)0131 -
(f) 0131 529 3624 

From: Alan Coyle 
Sent: 08 April 2009 14:56 
To: Marshall Poulton; Nick Smith; Colin MacKenzie; Andy Conway 
Subject: Council Report 

Guys 

I need to do some serious work on this, it is very much draft. I also need to shoehorn in Nick's governance wording. 

Regards 

Alan Coyle I Principal Finance Manager (Acting)/Financial Services Lead (Edinburgh Tram Project) I Financial Services I City 
Development Team I Level 2/5 Waverley Court I 4 East Market St EH8 8BG I alan.coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk I 
Phone 0131-Mobile 
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